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Gdańsk, May 5, 2023 

GD.RPC.503.21.2023.OT 
    

NOTICE TO SKIPPERS No. 21/2023 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal Laws of 2022, item 2625 

as amended) and Art. 43 sec. (6) of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 

2022, item 1097 as amended). The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 

on May 13, 2023 an event will be held on the water entitled: "Bydgoszcz City Rowing Championship". The 

venue for the on-water event will be the Brdyujście Regatta Course on the Brda River, which is a section of 

the Vistula-Oder navigable waterway from km 1+800 to km 3+100. 

The rowing race will take place from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

For the duration of the event, shipping signs A.1: "No Passage" will be placed at a distance of approx. 100 m  

upstream of the Brda River from the regatta course and at the upper outer harbour of lock No. 1 (Czersko 

Polskie). During the intervals between races, the organiser will allow waiting vessels to pass through the 

regatta course by removing the prohibition sign. 

 

We kindly ask you to exercise considerable caution and comply with the regulations. 

Up-to-date notices to skippers are published on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/ 
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